
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to School Paperwork 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who have 

returned all the forms we sent out last week.  

 Home School Agreement 

 Data Collection Sheets 

 Parental Permission Forms Year 2 – 6 only 
 If you haven’t returned the forms please do so as 
soon as possible!  Thank you. 
 

 

Tigers Stay and Play  
 

 

 

FOBS AGM 
Wednesday 26th 

September at 7.30pm  

in the school hall. 

Please come along and help 

support FOBS.   

You will be made very 

welcome. 

 

Football News 
Our Year 5 and 6 football team played at Charnwood 
College in a tournament with seventeen other 
Leicestershire Schools.  Our team played extremely 
well winning two matches, losing 2 and drawing one! 
Well done to Joe D, Dominikas, Ava, Alicia, Harry D, 
Seth, William, Harry, Tyler and Jack W.  
Mr Vasey said you played well and were good sports! 

On Thursday 13th September we welcomed eleven 
parents and carers of our Tigers into the 

classroom. 

They spent time playing and interacting with the 
children helping them to make an elf and fairy village in 

the outside play area for when the Kindness Elves 
make a return.   What a fantastic turnout! 

 
The next Stay and Play session is on  

Tuesday 25th September at 9am 
We hope to see you there! 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

say a huge thank you to Kate Anderson and 

Jo Hancock for their amazing work with 

FOBS over the past few years.  They have 

transformed FOBS into the professional 

organisation it is today and enabled the 

sensory garden to be created and have also 

spearheaded the recent successful 

BeltonFest.  Thank you both for your time 

and effort.  It has been much appreciated. 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up 
 

Jeans for 
Genes  

Non Uniform Day 
 

Friday 21st September 
 

Your child may wear jeans / denim or 
their own clothes on this day for this 

very important cause. 
Please send a suggested £1 donation 

for the privilege. 
 

 

Sea Otters Annual Macmillan 
Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 28th September 
From 1.30pm in the school hall. 

Please put the date in your diary and come and enjoy a cup of 
coffee or tea, some cake and a chat and help the Sea Otters raise 

some money for this great charity! 
All donations of cakes will be very much appreciated.  Please bring 

them into school on the Friday morning.  Thank you! 
 

 

This year our Harvest 
Festival will be on Tuesday 2nd 
October in church at 9.15am.  
Please come and join us for 
this Autumnal celebration. 

The theme for this year is water and 
all our children will be taking part.   
We will be asking for donations of 
tins and packets (no pasta or fresh 

produce).  These donations will need 
to be brought to school in a gift bag 

on the morning of the service.   
All donations will be most welcome 
and very much appreciated by the 

food bank. 
 

 

 

We break for half term at the end 
of the school day on Thursday 
12th October and start back on 

Monday 22nd October.   
Friday 13th October is an inset day 

for staff training. 
 

Governing Body 
News 

The Standards 
Committee will meet on 

Thursday 20th 
September at 7pm in 

school. 
 

 


